Lexmark Newsroom

LEXMARK SUES IMPORTERS OF LASER CARTRIDGES FOR
PATENT INFRINGEMENT

Lexmark International, Inc. (NYSE: LXK) announced today that it has filed a patent infringement complaint with
the United States International Trade Commission (ITC) against 24 companies engaged in the manufacture,
importation and sale of replacement cartridges for various Lexmark laser printers and multifunction devices.

The complaint alleges that these replacement cartridges infringe at least 15 U.S. patents owned by Lexmark. Lexmark is requesting that the ITC issue
a general exclusion order banning the importation and sale of patent infringing laser cartridges by any entity.

In addition to the ITC complaint, Lexmark has also filed a related patent infringement complaint in the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of
Ohio against the same defendants. The District Court complaint contains allegations similar to those in the ITC complaint and seeks injunctive relief,
monetary damages and attorneys’ fees.

ABOUT LEXMARK

Lexmark International, Inc. (NYSE: LXK) provides businesses of all sizes with a broad range of printing and imaging products, software, solutions and
services that help them to be more productive. In 2009, Lexmark sold products in more than 170 countries and reported approximately $4.0 billion in
revenue. Learn how Lexmark can help you get more done at www.lexmark.com.

Lexmark and Lexmark with diamond design are trademarks of Lexmark International, Inc., registered in the U.S. and/or other countries. All other
trademarks are the property of their respective owners.

For further information: Jerry Grasso, +1-859-232-3546, ggrasso@lexmark.com
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